
  

 

 

 

 

 

EASTER CELEBRATIONS! 

Dear Parent,  

Easter is just around the corner and our school PTA group is hard at work planning some fun 

Easter events as we approach the end of the term. 

Easter Egg Tombola 

We are asking all children to donate an Easter Egg each to our 

‘Easter Egg Tombola’. Children will be able to buy tickets (50p 

per ticket) and the winners will be selected on our last day of 

term. All proceeds will go to our PTA fund! Please bring 

donated eggs to school by Wednesday 6th April. 

Easter Disco 

We are hosting an Easter Disco for all pupils within school hours 

(1pm-3pm) on Thursday 7th April. This will be a non-uniform day for 

all pupils. We are asking each child to make a £1 donation to our 

school’s PTA fund on this day. Children will also be able to take part 

in other Easter activities during this time if they do not wish to 

attend the disco and all children will receive an Easter Disco Goody 

Bag! A tuck shop will also be available and children are welcome to 

bring some extra cash for some sweet treats! The bus will run as 

normal at 3pm on this day. 

We are very much looking forward to our Easter Celebrations. On the last day of term 

(Friday 8th April) school will finish for all pupils at 12 noon. Term 3 begins on Monday 25th 

April at 9am!  

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Mr A Scott 

 

 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

SAVE THE DATE: We will be 

hosting a family fun day in 

celebration of the Queen’s Jubilee 

on Tuesday 31st May 2022.  

More details to follow! 

 


